
  

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation to launch the Worcester Bulk Water 

Supply Project 

 

09 May 2016 

The Minister of Water and SanitationMs Nomvula Mokonyane will launch the Worcester Bulk 

Water Supply Project (WBWSP) on 10 May 2016 at Zwelethemba Sports Field, in Worcester 

at Breede Valley Local Municipality.  

 

The augmentation of the WBWSP is necessary to ensure the security of supply demand to 

the communities of both Worcester and Rawsonville. The project will provide water services 

to over 146 000 people within the service area. WBWSP will ensure the delivery of 

sustainable basic water services, the enhancement of economic development towards 

achieving the national services target, water redistribution as well as eradicating all water 

backlogs.  

 

The launch will be in two phases: 

 

Phase One: Site visits to theReservoir and Pipeline (Rawsonville) and photo opportunity with 

the media. The Minister will officially cut the ribbon at the Reservoir between 09h30 and 

11h00.  

 

Phase Two: Minister will address the community at Zwelethemba Sports field in Worcester at 

11h30. 

 

Members of the media are invited as follows:  

 

Date: 10 May 2016 
 
Venue: Reservoir and Pipeline (Rawsonville) 
 
Time: 09h30 
 

To RSVP please contact Phetho Ntaba at 082 809 2031 or NtabaP@dws.gov.za 

mailto:NtabaP@dws.gov.za


  

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

Western Cape region 

 

For more information contact: 

Malusi Rayi on 021 941 6110/ 083 320 1249 

Sputnik Ratau: 082 874 2949 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za 

 

 


